Welcome Back!

Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a great break. We have another exciting term ahead of us, full of two more exciting topics, where I hope the children continue to build upon the progress they made during the autumn term.

Towers, Tunnels and Turrets

See that castle ahead? Get ready to invade its mighty walls. Head across the drawbridge, over the moat and up to the top of the tower. Collaborate with your friends to learn about the features of a castle.

Use your initiative and develop
your resilience as you make
sure your bridge is
sturdy enough to
not let us fall!



Land Ahoy!

Yo-ho-ho! Ahoy me hearties - it's a sailor life for me! Get your sea legs on as it's time to sail the salty seas. Navigate, explore and investigate the world just like Christopher Columbus. Build your knowledge as you learn about brave, historical sea explorers.

Will you be as motivated as

Grace Darling once was?

Possibilities Quick, there's land

ahead, let's get the ship to port!

Topaz
Class
Diversity

PE

Outdoor PE will be on a Monday (squash) and indoor PE will be on a Thursday (yoga). Earrings must be removed for P.E. and long hair tied back.

Reading

Please continue to read at home as often as possible. Similarly to the autumn term, we will continue to change books **twice a week** (Monday & Thursday). Children will also have the chance to read with an adult in school.

Homework

This remains as a list of spellings every Monday, alongside a MyMaths maths task (fortnightly).

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or queries. I will be happy to discuss your child's progress at any point. Thank you in advance for all your support.

Miss Ball (Class Teacher), Mrs Melville (LSA), Mrs Holford (LSA)

Collaboration Resilience Motivation Initiative Investigation Knowledge